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24/02/2006 75-2 

re: Notice in accordance with Article 21(2) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 2004 

Dear Mr McCarthy 
I 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence review relating to a 
facility at Tramore Waste Disposal Site, Tramore Intake & Tramore Burrows, Tramore, 
Co. Waterford, which was received on 08/12/2004. 

As advised by the Agency notice in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) dated 
2 1/03/2005, and further correspondence dated 10/06/2005, the application does not 
comply with Article 12 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The 
Agency’s notice requested you to supply the outstanding information. It is noted that 
the requested information has not been received to date. 

In light of the foregoing, I am to advise you that the Agency is of the opinion that the 
review application has been abandoned. In accordance with the Regulations, you are 
hereby required, within twenty-eight days commencing on the date of this notice, to 
make to the Agency a submission in writing as to why the application should not be 
considered as having been withdrawn. 

It should be noted that, any time after 24/03/2006 and after considering the submission 
(if any) which you make pursuant to this notice, the Agency may declare that the 
application (Waste Licence Application Register 75-2) shall be regarded as withdrawn. 

Yours sincerely, 

Aoije Lougbane 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


